

## STATE OF IDAHO

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL

RAÚL R. LABRADOR

January 31, 2023

Brian Kane, Executive Director National Association of Attorneys General bkane@naag.org *Delivered via E-mail* 

Dear Brian,

I hope all is well. Thank you for your January 26 email and for passing along Attorney General Kobach's letter. I was heartened to hear that you provided General Kobach with the list of NAAG investments that he requested. But I was puzzled that you did not simply provide that same information to each of us. Would you please forward to me the same information you provided to him? I, of course, share many of my colleagues' serious concerns about the possibility of States' dollars, currently held by NAAG, being invested in ESG-oriented funds—whether "ESG" appears in the fund names or not.

Thank you and kind regards,

RAÚL R. LABRADOR Attorney General *of* Idaho